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Please oppose this oppressive and excessive tax hike on Oregonians already 

burdened with the high prices resultant from the last several years of extreme 

inflation. 

 

As we know Oregon tax revenues are at historic highs, you should be looking for 

ways to cut spending and make government more lean and efficient, rather than 

burdening an already heavily tax population with these extreme and excessive tax 

increases. 

 

 


